
Pinette, Susan 

Fromz‘ Trish DuBrule <dubru|et@gmail.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, April 26, 2023 11:16 AM 
To: JUD 
Subject: LD1619 

This message originates from outsidethe Maine Legislature. c
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Dear Susan Pinette, 
I am writing with regards to LD 1619, for which there will be a hearing on 
Monday, May 1. I Wish my feelings to be made known to the committee 
that is dealing with this matter that I am NOT in favor of abortion, and 
especially late term abortion. Susan, it makes no sense to me that I could 
bear a child on Tuesday, but on Monday I could have killed that same 
child! I would hope that each committee member would consider their 
own children and ask, "Would I have aborted this child?" or "What if I had 
aborted this child?" 

I have not figured out how to send an email to these committee members 
(technology andl don't always get alongl), so I hope this can be passed 
along. 

Yours Truly, 
Patricia DuBrule 
12 Chickadee Lane 
PO Box 545 
Bridgton, ME 04009
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